
 

 

Results for legionella samples taken for Jewel Saffire products 

 

Analysis of legionella samples taken from water based extinguishers showed no signs of 

legionella developing. The samples, taken after 6 months of being positioned in a 

standard office setting at approximately 20-23°C, were analysed by a UKAS accredited 

laboratory and returned negative for all legionella serogroups. 

Further Analysis undertaken after 1 year in a similar environment also returned negative 

results for all serogroups of legionella and therefore we are very confident that the water 

based extinguishers are unlikely to develop legionella bacteria when used in a normal 

workplace environment. 

In the unlikely event that legionella were to develop within the extinguishers it should be 

taken that the risk of fire is much greater than the risk of catching legionaires disease and 

the extinguishers should be used.  

Full breakdown of the analysis is provided on the sample results sheets attached.  
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